
Thank you for auditioning for Roswell Dance Theatre’s Cinderella!    
 
We are thrilled to present this show. The performances are Friday, April 12, 
Saturday, April 13 & Sunday, April 14, at the Sandy Springs Performing Arts 
Center. 
 
What to expect today: 

Though we would like to accept all dancers, based on roles and costumes, not all dancers may be 
selected for this show. The spring production has a smaller cast than The Nutcracker. Encourage 
your dancer to do their best and try again if they are not cast.  Roles are double cast, which means if 
cast, your dancer will perform in two of the four performances, and have an alternate cast member 
performing the same role for the other two.   
 
Cast List: 
The cast list will be available at TYSOD.com on Monday, January 8.  Watch for an email message at 
10:00 a.m.  The message will include a link to the cast list.  Again, if your dancer did not make it this 
time, encourage him/her to try again for a future production.  
 
What to expect if your dancer is cast in this magical show:  
 

� The first rehearsal is Saturday, January 13, 2024. See the schedule on the reverse side of this letter 
for times based on roles. Dancers who are cast must attend this very important rehearsal! 

� Weekly Rehearsals - See the reverse side of this sheet for REQUIRED REHEARSALS.  Dancers may not 
miss more than ONE in-studio rehearsal.  They must attend all theatre rehearsals for their cast.  

� Dancers must provide the following dancewear – leotard, tights, shoes, makeup – A list will be 
provided to you of items you need to purchase. 

� Required Parent Meeting for new families on Saturday, February 3, 2024 at the studio at 12:30 or 1:30 
p.m., based on your dancer’s rehearsal time.  Families with dancers who have been in previous 
productions are invited, but not required to attend.  

� Printed cast booklets will be available before February 1, and online access to all performance 
documents is provided via the secure RDT website.   

� Commit to volunteering for 1 or more shifts before or during the performances.  Sign-up opens 
Saturday, March 2 at 10:00 a.m. 

� Stream and Download Video, photo portraits, t-shirts, and front of house merchandise will be 
available for purchase. 

� Performance fee of $200 will be billed through JackRabbit on Friday, January 12, 2024.  If you are 
unable to meet the stated expectations to participate, you MUST notify Frontdesk@tysod.com before 
5 p.m. on Wednesday, January 10 or your account will be charged.  

� Online ticket purchasing for Cast Members Only begins Thursday, February 8 at noon, at 
SpringBalletConcert.com.  Ticket sales to the public begin on Thursday, February 15 at noon.  

� NOTE: Families are responsible for the purchase of 4 show tickets per dancer. You may purchase as 
many tickets as you like without restriction. The requirement is to purchase a minimum of 4 tickets to 
any combination of shows.  More details will be in the cast booklet.  
 
For questions, email Frontdesk@tysod.com, or call 770-998-0259.   
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